Gomez, Diana

From: Leen, Craig

Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 1:28 PM
To: Gomez, Diana

Cc: Ramos, Miriam; Abby Corbett
Subject: RedSpeed Agreement

Diana,

Special counsel Abby Corbett and | have reviewed the City's agreement with ATS. We have determined that it is not, in
our opinion, an exclusive contract, and that it does not prevent the City from entering into an agreement with another
provider for other intersections. Of course, the City must still continue acting in conformance with the ATS agreement as
to the ATS red light program and intersections. Please note, this is the opinion of this office and does not prevent ATS
from taking a different position.

This opinion is issued pursuant to section 2-201(e)(1) and (8) of the City Code, as well as section 2-584 of the
Procurement Code.

Based on this opinion, you may proceed with placing the item on the agenda.

Craig E. Leen
City Attorney

Sent from my iPhone

Sent from my iPhone



